
WEEK OF  
PRAYER
4–11 NOVEMBER 2018



Christianity has its roots in the Middle East and North Africa (MENA). 
For centuries, Christians have kept faithful despite conflicts, turmoil, 
and persecution. The region is currently in a state of change but MENA 
Christians remain steadfast in their faith. As a satellite broadcaster,  
we want to encourage and inspire them to stay faithful to Christ.

SAT-7 would like to invite churches, prayer groups, and individuals 
around the world to join us in a special Week of Prayer from 
4–11 November 2018.  
 
Pray for:
•Persecuted Christians to remain faithful through hardships.
•Isolated believers without access to biblical teaching or churches.
•Children experiencing war and trauma to know God’s faithfulness. 
•SAT-7, to provide help and encouragement for the MENA’s Church.
  
Do not miss this chance to pray with us. 
 
For more information and resources, visit:  
www.sat7.org/week-of-prayer-2018

FAITHFUL WITNESS  
IN A CHANGING WORLD


